
SECONDARY PRINCIPAL REPORT 

March 21, 2016 

 

Congratulations to Maison Gibson, Tyler Homan, Luke Lampert and Dalton Nilson who placed Third in the 

Agriculture Knowledge Bowl Contest at Skills Fest. 

 

Congratulations to Kayla Moberg who was named to the Academic All State Girls Basketball Team.   

 

Prom Committee members are working with Advisors Christensen & Stotesbery to plan the April 23rd event. 

 

The Third Quarter of the 2015-16 School Year ends on March 31st.  Teacher Work Day is April 1st.  High 

School Teachers & Staff will participate in a Love & Logic session presented by Jody Maanum of the 

Midwest Special Ed Coop at 8:30 on April 1st. 

 

Mid-Winter Concert was held on March 7th at 7:30.  Congratulations to all vocalists and instrumentalists as 

well as directors Ragan and Sollie on their performance. 

 

The Large Group Choir Contest was held on March 9th in Morris. 

 

The Large Group Band Contest was held on March 16th in Morris. 

 

The Big Wolverines will have their second luncheon with their Little Wolverines on March 18th.  They have 

also conducted an after school activity with the Little Wolverines in the Clinton Gym. 

 

The National Honor Society Induction Ceremony will be @ 6:30 on March 22nd under the direction of Mrs. 

Mckinley. 

 

MCA Testing is well under way in the High School under the direction of District Assessment Coordinator 

Mrs. Fischer. 

 

Juniors took the ACT test at the High School on March 15th.  ACT make-up day for those that missed it will 

be March 29th. 

 

The Community Ed Spring Fling is scheduled for March 31st. 

 

The proposed Senior Class Trip is scheduled for March 31st-April 1st. 

 

Good Luck to Knowledge Bowl, FCCLA and Speech Participants in upcoming competitions. 

 

Honors Breakfast is scheduled for April 20th at 7:00 a.m. 

 

CPR Training for Sophomores and Seniors was completed on March 8th & 10th.  Many thanks to Luann 

Kleindl for continuing to provide this service for our students.   

 

Track & Softball practice began on March 14th. 

 

Baseball & Golf practice can start on March 21st. 

 

Band & Choir Students will participate in the Solo/Ensemble Contest on April 6th. 

 

Professor Kirk Stueve conducted a GIS presentation for Mr. Roark, Mrs. Raguse, Mrs. Hynnek and me on 

March 11th.  There will be a follow-up once he has had the opportunity to meet with other area schools. 

 



   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


